The Town of Alpine has a new online payment provider. Xpress Bill Pay is the premier local
government and service district payment provider.

The switch was made to provide you with many new and enhanced features like full bill
presentation, paperless billing, billing history, auto pay, stored payment info, email
notifications, and many more.

You will be directed to the new website when you select the “Xpress Bill Pay” option in the side
menu or you can access Xpress Bill Pay at https://xpressbillpay.com/#/?org=alpinewy10928.
You will need to visit the site to establish an online account. If you had auto pay set
with the city’s previous provider, you will need to visit Xpress Bill Pay to set up a
new Auto Pay. We encourage you to opt in for paperless billing once you have
created your online account.

We know you will love the new features. A First Time Users’ Manual is being attached below
with instructions for setting up your new Xpress Bill Pay account and making a payment.
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